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July 2020

Dear Parents

From September, we need to restrict numbers in Breakfast Club. We will be using an online booking and payment system for you to book places for your child.  Places are limited to 25 per session.

Your child will only be able to attend if you have booked in advance. 

The cost is £3.50 per session. Payment is none refundable and will not be transferable.

Your child will be offered a variety of food/drink in line with government guidelines for breakfast clubs, with the emphasis on healthy choices. Alongside this, we have fun in a friendly and relaxed environment and support the development of social skills. If your child has eaten breakfast prior to attending, please inform a member of staff.

The timetable will run as follows:

Monday – Friday	7.40 am	     Doors open to children

			8.00 – 8.25 am    Breakfast available

A selection of age appropriate tabletop activities will be available for the full session.


Thank you
Mrs Clare Scott
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